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Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Streer, E.C.5.
18th April, 1940.

Dear 8irs,

I am in receipt of your letter of the 9th instant,
with enclosures, respecting the M.V. "MAULY", and have to
say 1t is noted that owing to defécts.. - having developed
in three original cast steel "A¥ frames of the maln engines
of this vessel it is proposed to replace these "A" frames
with fremes of a&ll welded constructioh.

With regard thereto I have to acquaint you
that Plan No.032158 advised in your letter showing welded

A" frames will be approved,provided the welding be carried
out with approved electrodes to your satisfaction,and on

completion of the welding the "A" frames be efflielently
heat=-treated.

I shall be glad if you will forward to this office

a sketech showing particulars of the stated defects in the
cast steel "A" frames.

One copy of the plan of welded freme is being
returned to you under se te cover and the remaining pleans
g&re being retained in this office.

I am, Dear 8Sirs,

Yours falthfully,
Secretary.

The Surveyors,
GENOA «
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